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Bangor Women’s Golf Club 
Monthly Meeting 

June 18, 2015 
Members Present: 
Marlene Viger  Judy Richard   Sandi Bourgoin  
Marilyn Rice   Marina Aston  Karen Bamford 
Jean Young   Robin Ashe   Claudette Amoroso   
Louise Shindler  Viola Kemp   Gwen Archambault  
Linda Libby   Liz Coffin    Janice White 
Kathy Constantine  Janet Anderson  Gloria Attenweiler 
Marilyn Hughes  Ruth Richardson  Marie MacMillan 
Carole Cook   Sandy Meehan  Marianna Reeves 
Beverly Dubay 
 
Karen Bamford, President, opened the meeting at 12:50 PM. 

Treasurer’s Report 
Janice White, Treasurer, gave the Treasurer’s Report of monetary 
transactions from October 6, 2014, to June 18, 2015.  The beginning balance 
was $1,774.74 and the ending balance is $2,907.31.  $75.00 belongs to the 
Hole-in-One fund. 

Secretary’s Report 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary, read the bullets of the May 28, 2015, meeting 
minutes.  Liz Coffin made the motion that the minutes be accepted as read.   
Janice White seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimously in favor of the 
motion. 

Hole-in-One Fund 
Karen Bamford reminded members that even if they have contributed to the 
Hole-in-One Fund in the past, they need to contribute this year.  If a member 
gets a hole-in-one but has not contributed to the fund this year, they will not 
be awarded the purse. 

 Claudette Amoroso, Tournament Chair 
Claudette reminded us that next week is our Theme Day Tournament.  The 
theme is Birthdays.  Members are asked to bring a wrapped golf gift.  This 
is not to be something new, but something extra that members have at home.  
The tournament will be low net and low gross with some extra tournament 
surprises. 
 
The Birthday Tournament will be held on WEDNESDAY, June 24, 
2015, beginning at 8:00 AM. 
 
Marilyn Rice, Chair of this event, asked that people who wish to be “Worker 
Bees” arrive between 7:00 and 7:15 AM to set up.  She is asking that her 
committee be here at that time, too. 
 
We were reminded that a copy of the weekly tournament schedule is in the 
locker room.  The schedule can also be found at www.liz44.com. 

http://www.liz44.com/
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Jean Young, Handicapper 
Jean reminded us that when we post our scores on the computer, we 
are to put them in under HOME.  Tournament refers to tournaments like 
Club Championship and President’s Cup. 

 
Sponsor Committee Report 

$1260.00 has been given by our sponsors.  The sponsors are: 
Carol Brooks $100.00   Northeast Restoration $200.00 
Joe and Kathy Constantine $100.00 Downeast Toyota-Scion $100.00  
Snowbound Ladies of Muni $160.00  Sunshine Ladies $100.00 
Fairmount Market $100.00  Wayne Foote, Lawyer $100.00 
Union Street Laundry $100.00  RBC Wealth Management $100.00 
Marianna Reeves, Realtor $100.00. 

 
Jean Young has mailed thank you letters to all of our sponsors, and new signs 
have been made for first time sponsors of BWGC. 

 
President’s Cup 

Karen gave recognition to Robin Ashe for the very nice sign-up sheet for 
President’s Cup that is displayed in the locker room. 
 
Robin gave us June 28, 2015, as being the final day people will be allowed to 
sign up for President’s Cup.  On the following Monday the poster will be given 
to Brian so that he can do the pairings. 
 
President’s Cup is a match play tournament, which is a lot of fun.  At the 
present time only 15 people have signed up.  Robin urged people to sign up 
after the meeting or anytime on or before June 28. 

 
Lucerne in July 

On July 23 our tournament will be at the Lucerne Golf Course.  The 
tournament will begin at 8:00 AM.  The cost is $35.00 for the 
greens fee and a cart.  We will still pay $5.00 for the tournament 
and $.25 for putts.  Following lunch we will go to Marie MacMillan’s 
camp for lunch and a social time.  Her camp is very near the golf course. 

 
New Members 

New members of BWGC are: 
Mo Hodge  Wendy Berglund  Carol Brooks 
Judy Collins  Staci Creech   Marianna Reeves 

New Business 
The possibility of having a nine-hole tournament in the morning for the 
benefit of people who do not want to spend four hours for tournament play 
and the idea of a having a nine-hole tournament in the afternoon – a twilight 
league -- for the benefit of working women was discussed.   
 
Liz Coffin moved that these ideas be sent to the executive committee for them 
to work through.  Louise Shindler seconded the motion.  The vote was 
unanimously in favor of the motion. 
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Robin Ashe gave us an update concerning Bob and Kathy Anderson.  As we 
were meeting, Bob was having throat surgery at the Lahey Clinic in 
Burlington, Massachusetts.   
 

Carole Cook, Chip-ins 
Chip-ins for June were awarded to: 
 Marlene Viger (2) 
 Louise Shindler (1) 
 Kathy Constantine (1) 
 Claudette Amoroso (1) 
 Viola Kemp (1). 
Three people who were not here will receive their prize: 
 Yukiko Bigney (1) 
 Nancy Hart (1) 
 Rachel LaPointe (1). 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:40. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary     


